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Sweet Home Emergency Ministries

1115 Long St

Sweet Home, OR  97386

541-367-6504

March 1, 2011

Dear Friends of SHEM,

Since the start of the year things have been good for SHEM.  I’ll share a few of the highlights.

 

We have had a new weather-tight back door installed as well as fresh exterior molding added to the building.  This work was performed by Dustin Nichol and members of his Construction Technology Class at Sweet Home High School.  Thank you to Dustin Nichol, the students, Duane Davis and Steve Young their adult mentors, and Sweet Home School District Superintendent Larry Horton.  

 

The SHEM building keeps looking better and better all the time.  Thank you to the Sweet Home Economic Development Group (SHEDG) for providing a grant to help cover the expenses for updating the building frontage.  The painting was accomplished by volunteers with lots of the work done by board members.  Our sign is located above the front door so that it is visible to anyone who travels Long Street.  

 

SHEM had its open house and building dedication on February 12th.  Quite a number of people attended and we were happy to hear the many comments of “so clean” and “well organized.”  The building dedication at 2:30 was touching and representatives from several denominations were involved in the dedication of the building itself and the various sections within the building.  Thank you to all who participated and made the day special. 
Linn-Benton Food Share had special sales prices on specific items for the months of January and February.  This gave the Pantry (and Manna too) an opportunity to purchase items which would not have been considered or in larger quantities than normally ordered.  This has allowed us to share our bounty with the clients.  An extra thank you needs to be extended to Linn-Benton Food Share and the Oregon Food Bank for providing funds to replace a defective water heater at the Manna program meal site.

 

It is that time of year for the Feinstein Challenge.  Once again we have an opportunity to receive a portion of the million dollars which the Feinstein Foundation distributes annually to organizations which help feed the hungry in the United States.  During the months of March and April, all you have to do is indicate on the message line of your donation “Feinstein” or tell us “Feinstein” when you donate food (it counts as $1.00 per pound or $1.00 per item).  

Thank you for keeping SHEM in your prayers.
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